
15th of June, 2020 

 

Homework- As this is official the week of the holidays,homework is not 

obligatory,as I'm aware that all Rental Books are due back tomorrow with all 

borrowed library books which I hope you all kindly managed to collect. 

Try if you can children, to continue on doing some reading during your 

Summer vacation as one is never lonely when one is reading. 

 

 

If you want to do some work for me, you can continue on with your Brain Teaser 

assignments and I will check them for you, but again children there is no 

pressure on anyone to finish them. 

May I compliment you all on the wonderful work that you so diligently and 

conscientiously submitted on the Seesaw App.You are all a great group of 

children and it was my privilege to be teaching you this year. 

Finally may I wish you, your families immediate and extended,and all your 

friends and neighbours a safe,healthy and enjoyable break,and Please God that 

we will all meet again at the beginning of the new academic school year. 

God bless and look after each other, 

 

Mrs. Condon.  

 


